
 

 

   

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

PORT NOTICE No. 03/2024  

 

TO: COMMERCIAL VESSELS OWNERS 

 COMMERCIAL VESSELS OPERATORS 

 MASTERS AND CREW OF COMMERCIAL VESSELS 

 

 

 

PORT NOTICE 13/2012 AND PORT NOTICE 15/2012 

PROVISION OF SCHEDULED MARITIME FERRY SERVICES  

FOR THE GRAND HARBOUR AND THE PORT OF MARSAMXETT 

 

 
The Authority wishes to notify all that the validity of Port Notice 13/2012 and Port Notice 15/2012, as 

previously extended through Port Notice 15/2020, has been re-extended until further notice and 

consequently, such Port Notices are still in force and applicable for all intents and purposes. 

Owners, Operators, Masters and Crew of Commercial Vessels are to continue observing and 

complying with the provisions of these Port Notices unless otherwise directed. 

 

 

 
 

DR ROBERT VASSALLO       20th JUNE 2024 

Senior Manager Legal, EU and International Affairs 
 

 


